April Hall

R T i B e
From: April Hall
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 9:36 AM
To: April Hall
Subject: Glass for lot 62 (276 Ray Byrd Rd)

Hi Johnny,
The replacement glass for lot 62{ Ray Byrd) is on order; we’ve reached out to our inside sales rep at MGM, and

she’s done everything she can to get this prioritized and to get this to us as quickly as possible. Right now, it’s
looking like we will receive this piece of glass on Wednesday, March 279,

Thanks,

April Hall | Purchasing Assistant
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